
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MSI/NFI 8th October 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: BOOK FAIR 
 
The Library will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair during the week of 14th October.  There will be 
over 200 titles to choose from and with prices starting from only £2.99, there is sure to be a 
book for everyone.  
 
Discounted Gift Vouchers are available at www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents  These are a 
great way to ensure your child does not miss out and you will receive an extra 20% for free when 
you buy online – that means you’ll get a £6 voucher for only £5, a £12 voucher for only £10, a £30 

voucher for only £25 and so on.   
 
If you would like to visit the Book Fair with your child, it will be held the S Block Foyer on 
Monday, 14th and Tuesday, 15th October between 3:15 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. 
 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library! 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

M Silver 
 
Mrs Silver 
Librarian 
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